
May & June 2018 
 
Dear Praying Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 
Some exciting blessings and changes have come into our family’s life in the past two months. The biggest 
change and blessing has been the arrival of our new daughter, Priscilla, at the end of May. She has been a joy 
to each member of our family. Our girls, especially Lydia, are so excited to have a baby sister, and they each 
enjoy helping with her care. Priscilla is doing well; she has already grown from 8 lb 13oz at birth to over 13 lb. 
 
During May, we stayed close to home so we would be 
ready for Priscilla’s arrival. This allowed us to spend 
several services with our sending church. It was good 
for us to be able to re-connect with our church family. 
The girls were even able to take part in vacation Bible 
school which was a joy for them. June brought about 
Lydia’s third birthday and a trip to Shelby, NC for our 
mission agency’s annual Family Fellowship Week. It 
was the first long trip for Priscilla; our stops along the 
way were longer than normal, but everyone adjusted 
and did very well. 
 
God has provided us with new supporters! Our support level is now at 35%! Thank you Immanuel Baptist 
Church in Brooklet, GA; Hurricane Baptist Church in Pontotoc, MS; and Buford Grove Baptist Church in 
Hilliard, FL for partnering with us to reach Kenya with the Gospel! We appreciate all of our supporters, and 
we are thankful for all those who are praying for us as we continue on the deputation trail.  
 
We have now traveled nearly 30,000 ministry miles since the start of deputation! Only recently did we have 
our first blowout. We were able to get off the road, find a hotel room for the night, and get things fixed at a 
reasonable price the next morning. God also provided us with a new set of front brakes. Praise the Lord for 
his safety and provision! 
 
We praise the Lord for: 
The safe arrival of Priscilla 
Our faithful supporters and prayer partners 
The sale of our two baby grand pianos 
 

We pray for: 
Our support to continue to increase 
Gaps to be filled in our fall calendar 
Our house to sell (two interested parties)

 
Thank you for your prayers and support, 
 
 
Matthew & Rebecca Rose 
Deborah, Hannah, Esther, Lydia, and Priscilla 
Missionaries to Kenya 


